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January 2025 

Re: California Proposition 65 
 
California’s Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, Health and 
Safety Code Section 25249.5 et seq., is commonly known as “Proposition 65.” It 
requires that anyone who, in the course of doing business in California, knowingly or 
intentionally exposes an individual to a chemical known to cause cancer or 
reproductive toxicity, give clear and reasonable warning of the presence of such 
chemicals. Ardent Mills makes every attempt to comply with the Proposition 65 
requirements. 

As of the date of this letter, Ardent Mills’ products, produced at the applicable 
facilities below, are not required to contain a Proposition 65 label. These products do 
not contain chemicals listed on Proposition 65 or contains such chemicals within a 
safe harbor limit established by Proposition 65. 

Safety is a core value at Ardent Mills. As such, ingredients are chosen to meet safety 
and quality commitments to ensure our products meet both customer and 
consumer expectations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ardent Mills Regulatory Team 
AMRegulatoryRequest@ardentmills.com 

 

 
Applicable Facilities 

 
Albany, NY Decatur, AL Montreal, QC San Bernardino, CA 
Alton, IL Denver, CO Mount Pocono, PA Saskatoon, SK 
Arlington, OR Fairmount, ND Newton, KS Sherman, TX 
Ayer, MA Galena Park, TX Ogden, UT Stockton, CA 
Chattanooga, TN Harvey, ND Omaha (A), NE Steptoe, WA 
Chester, IL Hastings, MN Omaha (B), NE Wichita, KS 
Colton, CA Kenosha, WI Port Redwing, FL York, PA 
Columbus, OH Lake City, MN Puerto Rico Yuba City, CA 
Commerce City, CO Martins Creek, PA Pullman, WA  

Culpeper, VA Mississauga, ON Saginaw, TX  

 

https://www.facebook.com/ArdentMills/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/ardent-mills/
https://www.instagram.com/ardentmills/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/user/ardentmills
https://twitter.com/ArdentMills
http://ardentmills.com/
mailto:AMRegulatoryRequest@ardentmills.com

